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Next meeting agenda

Kate Woods <kate@katewoodsrealtor.com>
Fri 1/29/2021 7:.07 PM
To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@Iajollacpa.org>

Dear Agenda Manager for La Jolla Community Parks Association,

| would like to be placed on the next agenda to comment on any upcoming presentation for the
Windansea Gazebo proposed construction permit by Friends of Windansea and funded by the private
non-profit, La Jolla Parks and Beaches.

| am against the proposed construction of the Gazebo for the following reasons:

1. It will be an additional Attractive Nuisance at the south-end of Neptune Place, to continue the bad
behavior between 11pm and 4am that happens often with loud voices, drinking alcohol, smoking pot,
and other activities, this Gazebo will give them shelter for their activities to be elevated. The nostalgia
of times gone by, is just that gone by, our society is different now and coping with individuals at night is
not what anyone wants to do in our residential neighborhood.

2. The Environmentally sensitive bluff, animals and plants that live on the bluff will be disrupted.
Pictures will be shown that night of the Bluff from the Sand. This beach is not the beach area of the
Village of La Jolla at Cove or the Cuvier Park that can be leased for events through the City of San Diego,
this is a neighborhood of families, no commercial outlets are near this neighborhood and our beach is
not leased out for events by the City of San Diego.

3. The original Gazebo was in- place from 1920-1982 approximately 62 years and has been gone from
the site for 40 years, there are historical photos if a few individuals can purchase from La Jolla Historical
Society, s you can with so many other sites from 1920.

4. The Maintenance of this Gazebo such as, cleaning, trash removal, graffiti, police availability are all
items to be answered by the City of San Deigo

5. Who pays for continued reports for the environmentally sensitive bluff testing to make sure the
Gazebo is not harming our environment or moving after earthquakes or a strong winter storm, which is
not only for the Bluff but for the safety within the Gazebo.

6. There may be more points by the time the meeting is held that | do not have the complete
information at this time.

Thank you,

Kate Woods

858-525-2510
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